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AFTERMARKET CRASH PARTS 

STIR CONTROVERSY AT NCOIL SPRING MEETING
Hilton Head, South Carolina, February 25, 2005 (In what promises to be an intense debate over the safety of certified aftermarket crash parts, car companies and other interested parties will address state legislators gathered here on March 4 in order to discuss the need for legislation that would support certification.

The National Conference of Insurance Legislators (NCOIL) Property-Casualty Insurance Committee, which is scheduled to meet from 10:30 to 11:15 a.m. during the NCOIL Spring Meeting in Hilton Head, South Carolina, will resume consideration of a proposed Certified Aftermarket Crash Parts Model Act that was submitted several years ago by the Certified Automotive Parts Association (CAPA).  In 2002, after more than a year and a half of deliberations, the Committee deferred further consideration of the proposed model act until the 2005 NCOIL Spring Meeting.  Legislators at the time cited a need to address other issues.


Among other items, the proposed model would endorse certification of aftermarket crash parts by third-party organizations, such as CAPA, and would require disclosure as to the use of certified aftermarket crash parts.  On March 4, the Committee will discuss whether NCOIL should pursue further development of the model act, whether lawmakers should approach the issue through a resolution or some other vehicle, or whether NCOIL should decline to move forward on the issue.
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As in past NCOIL aftermarket crash parts discussions, numerous interested parties are expected to attend, including representatives of many car companies and of CAPA and Keystone Automotive, a manufacturer of aftermarket crash parts.

The NCOIL Spring Meeting will be held at the Hilton Oceanfront Resort in Hilton Head, South Carolina.


NCOIL is a bipartisan organization of state legislators interested in insurance legislation and regulation. Many legislators active in NCOIL either chair or are members of the committees responsible for insurance legislation in their respective state houses across the country.


A copy of the proposed Certified Aftermarket Crash Parts Model Act is available on the NCOIL Web site at www.ncoil.org.

For more information, please contact the NCOIL National Office at 518-687-0178.
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